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Class photos
Your child will have come home with the proof of the class photo. If you want to see the full size 
version this is on display at the main entrance, just inside the door. Please do not feel obliged to 
purchase the photo. We provide the opportunity for parents as a keep sake and item of 
memorabilia. As a school, we keep the photographs as a memory and we will be able to look 
back on how much they grow in primary school! 

Year 6 - the photographer took individual photos of the year 6 pupils. Although this was not 
requested by the school there are some lovely portraits of the children. We did not send these 
home but if you would like to see your child’s photo for ordering then please come into the main 
office. 

Parent have your say 
Just one parent came to school for the meeting 
yesterday. However, this may reflect that most 
parents are happy with the school progress. To 
ensure we have collected views this term we are 
sending out a questionnaire. Please could you 
return the questionnaire by May 25th.  Many thanks. 

Dinner money debt

IMPORTANT

Unfortunately not all dinner money has 
been sent into school. The outstanding 
amount is £900!!!! We now have to write to 
parents with an outstanding debt. The 
school is not in a position to provide free 
meals to your child. It is parents 
responsibility to provide food for their 
children. 

You will need to provide sandwiches for 
your child until your debt is cleared.  

No school meal will be provided without 
payment. We are not in a position where we 
can provide credit I’m afraid. The cost of a 
dinner is £2.30. 

School Fete
This takes place on July 19th at the school field. It 
is being organised by the PTA and there are some 
exciting activities taking place. Lots of fun for the 
children and families. Children can be rescued from 
school for £1 by families so that they can attend the 
fete at the field. This will allow them entry to the 
fete. Those who arrive at the gate will be charged a 
£1 entry fee. Adults can attend for free! 
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Diary Dates

May 28th Half term - one week

June 4th Back to school 

June 11th Father’s Day gifts on sale in school £2

June 17th Father’s Day 

June 26th All full time pupils - visit to Grand Theatre Basil & the Ice Witch

July 6th Reports out to parents. Annual report about child’s progress. 

July 10th Sports day (weather permitting)

July 11th Optional sports day 

July 16th End of year school trips this week. 

July 18th Children visit their new classes 

July 19th Summer school fete

July 24th Last day!!! 

Leavers assembly 1.30pm

July 25th School holiday programme starts. More information very soon. 

Sept 3rd Staff training day - no school for pupils 

Sept 4th Children start school. 

Hit the Surf 
The year 5 and 6 children thoroughly enjoyed 
their day at the beach. The weather was 
perfect for them and we were all very jealous 
knowing that they were in the sea and 
enjoying the outdoors. Outdoor activities are 
always good for the children. Lots of 
experiences for the children to remember in 
years to come. We are lucky to live close to a 
beautiful beach. The sea and beach are good 
for your well being. Make the most of what’s 
on our doorstep. 

Mrs Adams
Mrs Adams is still unable to come into work (even though she is desperate to return!). We all 
wish her a speedy recovery and she is missed lots! Please continue to send in dinner money 
in envelopes and please try and let us know the reason for your child’s absences. We have a 
lot of unauthorised absences at the moment and we wouldn’t want you receiving a call from 
the welfare officer!  

We have noticed that many children are unable 
to use a knife to cut their food at lunch times. We 
are showing them how to do this in school. 
Please can you also demonstrate at home also. 

It is so good to see the sun! However, make sure 
your child has sun cream on, a hat and plenty of 
water wherever they are. Let’s hope this weather 
continues and it’s not an early summer! 







